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Comments: Regarding the Arizona National Scenic Trail Comprehensive Plan #49535, I wish to express my

gratitude to the Forest Service for your work in developing a very comprehensive plan. 

 

I'm happy to know the Arizona Trail is part of this plan because it is extremely important to our communities

throughout the state. Protecting this important trail and the scenic, natural, and environmental resources within

the national trail planning corridor (1-mile wide) for generations to come is a priority.

 

I'd like to encourage support of the acquisition of State Trust Lands to protect the Arizona Trail in perpetuity.

 

Thank you to the Forest Service for the opportunity to comment.


